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Date: November 2024 

To:  Business partners, Sales representatives 

From: Andrea Knorova (Executive Director) 

 

 

ZURI ZANZIBAR – “Time to repair offer 25% off”  

 
 
Dear Business Partners, 
 
At Zuri Zanzibar, we are dedicated to creating an exceptional experience for every guest,  
and we take pride in maintaining the high standards that make the Zuri resort truly special.  
 
To ensure we continue to deliver this level of quality, we will be conducting essential maintenance 
throughout the month of May 2025. 
 
During this time, the resort will remain open, though select areas will be temporarily closed  
for necessary maintenance. 

 
• Swimming Pool & Pool Deck 

Closed from April 28 to May 25 
Guests are invited to enjoy the stunning turquise ocean on our beautiful, tide-free beach  
as an alternative. 

 
• Maisha Restaurant 

Closed from April 28 to May 16 
Pavement repair work will take place near Maisha along the main beach path.  
An alternate access will be arranged via the Private beach access. 
The beach privacy status will be limited, however all guests are welcome to enjoy the main 
beach.  
 

• Private Beach Staircase Repairs 
Closed from April 7 to April 11 
An alternate access will be arranged via the Main staircase. 
The beach privacy status will be limited, however all guests are welcome to enjoy the main 
beach. 
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• Indoor Gym 
Closed from April 7 to April 12 
Minor repairs works.  An alternative outdoor gym remains available to guests. 

 
The maintenance work will occur daily (except some Sundays) between 09:00 – 17:30.  
 
Our team will provide signage and maps to ensure a smooth navigation around the resort,  
aiming to complete all work with a minimal impact on guests‘ comfort.  
 
We appreciate your understanding and support. As a token of appreciation, we are offering 
a 25% discount on accommodation for all stays from 28th April to 25th May 2025. 
The offer is not combinable with any other special deals. 
 
Thank you for your continued partnership and collaboration.  
 
Please do not hesitate to reach out with any questions or requests. 
 
Warm regards, 
 
 
Andrea Knorova 
Executive Director 
Zuri Zanzibar Hotel & Resort 


